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MINUTES OF THE PERMIT REVIEW COMMITTEE

February 25, 1981

The Permit Review Committee convened at 7 p.m. on February 25, 1981 with
Chairman Bart Eaton presiding. Committee members present were Peter Busick,
Ron Naab, Jim Campbell, Robert McVey, Jeff Stephan, Harold Lokken, Joe Kurtz,
Don Bevan, Gene Didonato, and Jim Branson.

At its December 9 meeting, the Committee agreed that they should develop a
procedure for reducing allocations in lieu of permit sanctions to foreign
nations committing serious violations. This procedure should be considered by
the Council at its March meeting and forwarded to the State Department as the
Council's recommendation for handling serious, repeated violations.

A NMFS table dated 12/10/80 showing the average annual catch by type of ship
and nationality was given to Committee members for their review and is
attached to these Minutes for reference.

Peter Busick moved that the Committee recommend Council
consideration of the following procedure:

For each serious violation, defined as any violation
warranting seizure of the offending ship, committed by
a foreign nation, their allocation shall be reduced for
the following year by that nation’s average annual
catch by type of ship; seconded by Harold Lokken.
There being no objection, it was so ordered.

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting was
adjourned at 7:30 p.m.
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